
 

July 2025 

Hello, parents of next year’s Fifth Graders! We are looking forward to meeting your child next year. 

The Washington Twp Board of Education provides the basic supplies for successful participation in school activities. 
These are only suggested supplies and parents should not feel obligated to purchase any of the supplies listed. 

 

2 - LARGE, zippered pencil cases (No boxes) 

Dry Erase Markers 

Dry Eraser or sock 

Glue Sticks 

24 ct. Crayons AND 24 ct. Colored Pencils 

Scissors 

Pencils 

Highlighters 

Water Bottle - no larger than 20oz. 

5 - Packs of 3x3 Post it notes 

Earbuds or Headphones (not Bluetooth accessible) 

For ELA: ONE 3 - subject Notebook with Plastic Cover 

For Math/Sci/SS: One - 1” Binder; 4 plastic folders (4 different colors) with holes 

We’ll happily accept any boxes of tissues and cleaning wipes for our Classrooms 

 

Items may need to be replenished during the year. Individual classroom teacher supply lists may vary.  

Thank you for your help; enjoy the rest of your summer. We look forward to meeting you and your child in 
September! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Birches Elementary Fifth Grade 
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